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BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS6/20/2012 1

Title
The City of Madison plans to temporarily change the operation of the gates on E. Coldspring Avenue during
the reconstruction of Monona Drive.
Body
There will be a public hearing before the City of Madison Board of Public Works on Wednesday, June 20, 2012
at 6:30 pm in Room 108 of the City County Building, 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Madison, WI.

The plan is to open the gates located at the Jerome Street and Bainbridge Street intersections of E.
Coldspring Avenue during the remainder of the 2012 Monona Drive reconstruction project and also during the
2013 Monona Drive reconstruction project.  The project currently underway is expected to be completed by
October 31, 2012.  The 2013 project includes Monona Drive from Winnequah Road to Pflaum Road is
expected to start March 18, 2013 and run through November 15, 2013.

If any persons have additional questions of concerns regarding this project please contact Christy Bachmann
at 608-266-4095 or cbachmann@cityofmadison.com <mailto:cbachmann@cityofmadison.com>.
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